
Kristina Karamo is elected new State Chair 

Mason County Republicans sent 9 
delegates and 4 alternates to the 
Republican State Convention on 
February 17th & 18th.  Several thousand 
Republicans were on hand to vote for the 
new Congressional District and State 
Party positions.  The passion and 
excitement at the Lansing Center were 
electrifying!   
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MIGOP State 
Convention 

Congratulations to Andrew Sebolt 
and his team for their victory at the 
State Convention.  Sebolt developed 
a team of people from each of the 20 
counties represented in the newly 
reorganized second congressional 
district.  Running on an America First 
platform, each of them easily won the 
seat for which they were running.  If 
you would like to learn more, go to: 
MI District 2 Committee on Facebook 

 

2nd Congressional 
District 

Out of a crowded field of 11 
candidates, Kristina Karamo 
emerged victorious at the 
Republican Party State 
Convention on Saturday, 
February 18th, to become the new 
State Chair.  Along with her 
running mate for Vice Chair, 
Malinda Pego, Karamo will lead 
the MIGOP for the next two years. 

Monthly Meeting 
Join your fellow Mason County Republicans on the 1st 
Tuesday of each month!  We meet at 6:30 pm at the 
Lakeshore Resource Center, 920 E. Tinkham Ave. in 
Ludington. 

This is a great opportunity to stay informed on what is 
happening in politics on a local and state level.   

These meetings also give YOU the opportunity to let your 
voice be heard on the issues that affect us all. 

Karamo’s first and most pressing 
goal will be to unite the Michigan 
Republican Party, support all 
candidates on the GOP ticket and 
to win future elections. 
Kristina desires to expand the 
Party by recruiting Independents 
and more conservative-leaning 
Democrats.  She also plans on 
developing a plan to reach the 

young people of our state by 
utilizing youth-based truth and 
giving them solid reasons to join 
the Republican Party. 
 

If you would like to learn more 
about Karamo’s vision & goals, 

you can go to her website:  
http://www.karamopego.com 

Image: Freepik.com 
 



 

 

A Message from the 

Mason County Chair: 
With Spring right around the 
corner, our newly elected 
Executive Committee, made up of 16 
members, has been busy setting goals and 
creating action plans as a means of making 
our Mason County Republicans 
organization bigger and better! 

I am happy to announce that we will be 
awarding three $750 scholarships.  Please 
see the full details at the right of this page. 

As a means of improving and building 
communications among members and 
fellow Americans, I have appointed a 
Communications Sub-Committee with 
Pastor Brian Ford leading the way.  This 
newsletter is one method that we have 
implemented to help improve the flow of 
information and bridge the gap with 
conservative-minded people. 

We hope you enjoy our newsletter! 

Sincerely, 

Sheila Genter-Kraus 
Chair	–	Mason	County	Republican	
Executive	Committee	

Membership 
Our annual letter, membership and contributor 
forms have been mailed. 

It is members and their donations that make 
our local organization successful! 

Please consider being a supporting member 
and join us in keeping the fight for freedom! 

Become a member today! 

Scholarships 
The Mason County Republican Executive 
Committee (MCREC) is pleased to offer 
three $750 Scholarships to Mason County 
High School seniors. 

Applicants must be planning on attending 
a two or four year college, university or 
trade school.  

Applications can be provided by High 
School counselors or printed from the 
Mason County Republicans website:  
masoncountygop.org  Please complete the 
application and write an essay about the 
U.S. Constitution.   

All applications and essays must be 
received no later than 4/15/2023.  They 
can be mailed to: 

MCREC 

PO Box 143 

Ludington, MI  49431 

The Scholarship Committee will review 
the essays and select the recipients in 
time for the May 2023 Awards Ceremony! 

 

The MCREC is grateful to our contributors 
who have made these scholarships 
possible! 

Do you know someone who would 
like to be added to our newsletter 

email list? 

 

If	so,	please	have	them	contact	Eric	Juers	
by	emailing	him	at:	
	

EJ1800F@hotmail.com 


